
TRI/8/20 – 26 May 2020 

FIRE & RESCUE 

SERVICES 

National Employers 

1. You will be aware that the Tripartite Agreement reached on 26 March was for a two
month period.

2. We write to advise you that we have been reviewing aspects of operation of the
Agreement and are finalising that work.

3. In the interim, we can confirm that the Agreement has been extended to 2nd June.


